



Confused about Hearing Aids  
vs. PSAPs vs. OTCs?  

How To Make Sound Choices 
Since the passage of the Over-the-Counter Hearing Aid Act of 2017, the 

Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has been working to create 
regulations regarding this new category of hearing device.  


But the regulations have not yet been written.  Meanwhile, we are all seeing 
multi-page newspaper ads for hearing devices.  How do we tell what is 
appropriate for our use? What about assessment, service, and on-going 

follow-up?


   

Dr. Heide of Madison, WI has owned and        

worked in her private practice, Audible           
Difference, LLC since 1991. Prior to that 


 she was a research audiologist with 

Nicolet Instrument Corp. 


She has served on many boards, 

published numerous articles, 

and been the recipient of a 


number of professional honorary rewards



Zoom with us on Monday, June 28th at 6:30pm to hear audiologist, 
Dr. Veronica Heide explain this topic and what consumers need to 

know to make sound choices.


Because this meeting is open to all members of HLAA, nationwide, 
registration will be required. You may register anytime including just 

before the meeting time.


When: Jun 28, 2021 06:30 PM Central Time (US and Canada) 


Register in advance for this meeting:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpf-

uhqjguHNXLClcWQpu7hbKb65Jh-dNQ 


After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting.


